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Letter dated 23 October 1951 

addressed by the Chairman of th'e Commission 

to the Representative of Israel 

Sir, 

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter 

of 19 October 1951. The Commission has taken note of it and 

is, of course, ready to postpone the meeting fixed with your 

delegation; It suggests Yednesday, 24 Octob'er, at 4 p.r-, as 

ail alternative time.. 

On that occasion the Commission is prep.ared to hear the 

observations which your delegation wishes to present, following 

your letters of 14 and 19 October. At the same time, the 

Commission wishes to repeat that it is ready to communicate 

to the Israel delegation, at that meeting, detailed explatihtions 

of its proposals, The same explanations will be communicated to 

the Arab delegations at a meeting scheduled for the morning of 

Wednesday, 24 October.. 

Please accept, Sir, the renewed assuranc'es of my high 

consideration. 

(signed) Ely E. Palmer 
Chairman 


